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Honorable Yuki Lei Sugimura, Chair 
Multimodal Transportation Committee 	 9 L4t- 	4J/4i/, 
Maui County Council 	 Mayor 	 Date 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT C6660 (HAWAIIAN DREDGING CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, INC.) 
NORTH SHORE GREENWAY PHASE IV PROJECT (MT-12) 

Dear Chair Sugimura: 

Thank you for your questions and concerns regarding the above project. Our responses to 
your questions are below: 

. What is the average elevation of the greenway? 

The average elevation of the greenway project is approximately 15-20 feet above sea level. 

. What is the cost-per-mile of the greenway? 

The cost-per-mile of the greenway project is approximately $2.1 million. The project is 
approximately 0.81 miles (4.300 feet) long and the total construction price is $1,726,200. A 
large portion of the cost is for the required retaining walls and the bridge structure crossing 
Kailua Stream. 

• What impact does the Department anticipate the greenway will have on vehicular traffic 
between Paia and Kahului? 

The greenway project provides a connection between Baldwin Park (Paia) and Spreckelsville, 
onto Kahului. The Department does not anticipate much change in the vehicular traffic due 
to this project. 
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• Will the Department track the usage of the greenway and analyze the impact it has on 
vehicular traffic? If so, please explain how. 

The Department of Public Works has a portable electronic pedestrian and bicycle counter that 
could be used to periodically track the usage of the new pathway. We would need to partner 
with the State of Hawaii Department of Transportation to monitor the impacts to vehicular 
traffic on Hana Highway. 

Thank you for sharing the Multimodal Transportation Committee's comments and concerns. 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

I NA "MDA D~AG~-ANDAYA ROWE 
Acting Director of Public Works 

RMDA/kw (ED19-0485) 

cc: DPW Traffic Section (electronic) 
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